
 

 

30th of November 2018 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Christmas Lunch 

Letters have gone out to parents who wish to join us for Christmas lunch with 
their children next Thursday the 6th of December.  We have around 80 parents coming to join in this wonder-
ful meal. 
A huge thank you to all our Kitchen staff for the preparation in this and for all teachers in 
helping serve the food to our children and their parents. 

Christmas Jumper Day 

This will be on the same day as Christmas Lunch - Thursday the 6th of December. 

Headteacher’s meeting with parents 

Thank you to all the parents for attending the meeting with Mrs Seabright, it was a good 
discussion and both positive comments were voiced about the school and we are already 
beginning to work on areas that parents put forward.  I look forward to meeting the parents 
next term. 
It was suggested that the key dates from the newsletter be sent out by text so this will be-
gin as of today. 

We wish to gain a consensus on which particular parents workshop to lead in school.  
PLEASE fill in the form on the back of this newsletter so we can aim to put on the most pop-
ular and at the most convenient time for parents. 

TT Rock Stars for last week !  

ATTENDANCE 

Well done to classes 2, 4, 5, 6, 9, 10 and 11 for achieving over 96% attendance last 
week. 
A super well done to Class 9 for achieving the highest Percentage. 

DATES FOF NEXT WEEK 
   
* Monday 3rd December - Whole School Celebration Assembly  
 (9am in the hall - Parents Welcome) 
* Wednesday 5th December - ASPIRATIONS DAY 
* Thursday 6th December - CHRISTMAS LUNCH and JUMPER DAY  
* Friday 7th December - Class 1 Teacher Assembly (9am in the hall - Parents Welcome) 

Place Winners Most Improved

1st M.Ibrahim (Class 4) Amirah Tahir (Class 6)

2nd Hadid Mahmood (Class 3) Zayaan Mehmood (Class 
1)

3rd Fayzan Zahid (Class 5) Mehek T (Class 9)




